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OUR CANADIAN WAREHOUSE IS MOVING

Dear smartname

This month rings in the end of a chapter in the history of the Korle-Bu Neuroscience
Foundation. Four years ago, we moved into the basement of Volken's Market and Furniture
on King George Boulevard in Surrey. It has been a good home for us during a season of
growth and expansion. When the building was sold last year, we received notice to be out by

the end of April this year. It was time for us to find a new home for this new season.

Our first hope was to find a permanent home. While that is still in the works, we needed a
place to land and settle in so we can continue operations. We will keep working at securing a
permanent home, but we are so grateful for this opportunity to move to the City of Delta and

establish the new KBNF Center in Ladner.

This warehouse is on the ground floor and will provide plenty of opportunity to enjoy the fresh
farm air. The warehouse is currently getting prepared for our arrival and we hope to be up

and running there very soon.

Meanwhile, we are packing up the Surrey warehouse. It is a big move, as you can
imagine. John, Shirley and Idelette are working hard with volunteers to get everything sorted,

packed up, organized and cleared.

We have created three Volunteer Saturdays this month and we would LOVE to have your

help.
We also NEED your help, please?

We will be at the Surrey warehouse on April 13, 20 and 27. | will be coming down to help this

weekend, as well as the last weekend in April.



We need help
packing up the
Surrey warehouse

throughout April.

We need help with the following:

+ Facebook Marketplace

Do you love selling things on Facebook marketplace? We need a volunteer to help us list and

coordinate items for sale on Facebook marketplace.

« Beds and Mattresses

We need help with the remaining beds, as well as adding serial numbers and labels on all

mattresses

« Packing up areas

We need help packing up the kitchen, tool area, perinatal and office supply area.
We need help sorting through our cleaning supplies.

And lots more.
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VOLUNTEER SATURDAYS THIS MONTH

April 13 | April 20 | April 27
10AM - 2PM

We have created 3 WhatsApp Groups for our Volunteer Saturdays in April. We would
love for you to join the group if you can come and help, so we know how many people are
coming. You can also share the link with your friends. Or: hit reply on this email and let us

know only if you are coming.

WhatsApp groups for April Volunteer Saturdays:
April 13

https://chat.whatsapp.com/KuLKBY4YfhIEN3Z3uB5b12

April 20:
https://chat.whatsapp.com/C7HJLEp8iylGiTLnskxOUg

April 27

https://chat.whatsapp.com/LYFEcC5PF4IEIIUOTeFbekA

Of course, we also welcome you during the week on our regular volunteer days—

Monday nights from 6-9pm, Wednesdays from 10am-2pm and Fridays from 10am-2pm.


https://chat.whatsapp.com/KuLKBY4YfhlFN3Z3uB5b12
https://chat.whatsapp.com/C7HJLEp8iylGiTLnskxOUg
https://chat.whatsapp.com/LYFEc5PF4IEIlUOTeFbekA

DO YOU HAVE SKILLS IN THE AREAS OF
CONSTRUCTION, DEMOLISHING, PLUMBING,
ELECTRICAL, PAINTING, ETC?
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Dear Korle-Bu family, we also need help setting up the new space in Ladner. If you are
handy and can help with construction, plumbing, electricity or painting, we would love to hear

from you.

We are so grateful for each and every one of you—our KBNF family in Canada, the
United States, in West Africa and around the world. Together we are making a beautiful,

life-giving impact. Together we are changing the story of access to neurosurgical excellence.

We look forward to seeing you at the Surrey warehouse this month as we end this chapter

with joy and gratitude and we look forward to starting our new chapter together in Ladner.
Sincerely,

Rose Woller
Executive Director

Korle-Bu Neuroscience Foundation



http://www.kbnf.org/




